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Top DEP Stories 
 
Centre Daily Times: Environmental Agency to hold public hearing on water contamination investigation 
in Benner Township 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article262933488.html 
 
WTAJ: DEP holds public hearing on water quality in Centre County 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/dep-holds-public-hearing-on-water-quality-in-
centre-county/ 
 
Spotlight PA: Pa. waited more than 2 years to test wells after finding nearby contamination. Now this 
neighborhood wants answers. 
https://www.spotlightpa.org/statecollege/2022/06/pfas-chemicals-drinking-water-benner-township-
contamination/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: DEP grant delivers forest health for clean water programs to area students 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-grant-delivers-forest-health-for-clean-water-programs-to-
area-students/article 59c035b6-42a4-5e3f-ba2d-bc8884ac5fd8.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: BEVT bridge project back on track 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/06/bevt-bridge-project-back-on-track/ 
 
Air 
 
Washington Post: World pledged to cut methane. Emissions rising instead, study finds.  
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2022/06/27/methane-emissions-rising-report/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: A new poll shows 75% of Pennsylvanians accept evidence of climate change 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-new-poll-shows-75-of-pennsylvanians-accept-evidence-of-climate-
change/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Shutting down scientific debate 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-shutting-down-scientific-debate/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Celebrate, added miles, adventure on Rail Trail 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/celebrate-added-miles-adventure-on-rail-trail/article 8971d233-
d974-53cb-8b97-ecde8c4eeea2.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: 'Engage the kids': First Waves program returns for educational recreation on 
Stonycreek River 



https://www.tribdem.com/news/engage-the-kids-first-waves-program-returns-for-educational-
recreation-on-stonycreek-river/article 2cfd90b8-f639-11ec-82b6-6f9a13555b84.html  
 
Daily Item: Culver, Dunn say state considering adding state park funding to budget 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/culver-dunn-say-state-considering-adding-state-park-funding-to-
budget/article 47a21298-f636-11ec-ac77-3bb7ecbe3eef.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Spruce Hills citizens react to revived park plan 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article b2fb6d59-6fab-5758-b579-e113bbc432f2.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Bicycle pump track comes to Watsontown Borough park 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/recreation/bicycle-pump-track-comes-to-watsontown-borough-
park/article 05ee42dc-f31f-11ec-94d0-33727d10a457.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Thousands enjoy pedestrian event along CSVT highway 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/thousands-enjoy-pedestrian-event-along-csvt-
highway/article 1b0a0292-f4c2-11ec-864c-a33a08a3ab41.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: One time event lets thousands traverse new CSVT bridge 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/one-time-event-lets-thousands-traverse-new-csvt-
bridge/article 68620761-b883-5a2a-acb2-fb469b72481c.html 
 
WTAJ: Changes coming for Pennsylvania boat registration after new law signed 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/regional-news/changes-coming-for-pennsylvania-boat-
registration-after-new-law-signed/ 
 
ABC27: Youth conservation education program coming to Harrisburg 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/youth-conservation-education-program-coming-to-
harrisburg/ 
 
ABC27: Changes coming for Pennsylvania boat registration after new law signed 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/changes-coming-for-pennsylvania-boat-registration-after-new-
law-signed/ 
 
Daily News: supervisors to improve recreational area 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/supervisors-to-improve-recreational-
area/article 695da70e-c196-56d0-97c6-2189334a0f25.html 
 
FOX43: Harrisburg City, DCNR launches new youth environment clean-up program 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/community/harrisburg-dcnr-youth-environment-program-
outdoor-corps/521-2a7b876e-0cfe-464b-b388-b255624801b5 
 
Pennlive: Planned mountain bike park aims to get kids off the couch 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/06/planned-harrisburg-area-mountain-bike-park-aims-to-get-
kids-off-the-couch.html 
 
Pennlive: 30,000 special deer hunting permits available on state parks, state forests 



https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/30000-special-deer-hunting-permits-available-on-state-parks-
state-forests.html 
 
Energy 
 
Centre Daily Times: ‘We’re still here.’ Centre County continues to provide rental, utility assistance to 
households 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article262938733.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Keller hears from natural gas representatives 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 70f533f1-8566-5eff-86de-5f4dcda989d5.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Long-term solutions: Keller calls for improved energy policies 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/06/long-term-solutions-keller-calls-for-improved-
energy-policies/ 
 
Mining 
 
WPSU: Microbes Clean Pollution from Abandoned Mines 
https://wpsu.psu.edu/digital/shorts/microbes-clean-pollution-from-abandoned-mines/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WJAC: Exxon CEO: Society to pay 'high price' for hasty transition to clean energy  
https://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/exxon-ceo-society-to-pay-high-price-for-hasty-transition-to-
clean-energy-why-are-gas-prices-so-high-oil-companies-profits-five-dollars-a-gallon-for-gas-prices-at-
the-pump  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Natural essential to state's energy strategy 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-natural-essential-to-states-energy-
strategy/article f090839a-f630-11ec-a638-9b46c876636d.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline asks for four-year extension of key permit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/27/mountain-valley-pipeline-ferc-permit.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Gas prices continue to fall ahead of July 4 holiday 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gas-prices-continue-to-fall-ahead-of-july-4-
holiday/article 7bc330a8-f630-11ec-9a4b-0bae8b04ffb8.html 
 
Gant News: Pennsylvania weekly gas price update 
https://gantnews.com/2022/06/28/pennsylvania-weekly-gas-price-update-51/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Sheetz reducing gas prices through July 4 holiday 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/local/sheetz-reducing-gas-prices-through-july-4-
holiday/article 01262d4c-f657-11ec-8356-8ba13f3edb88.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Counties to receive millions in natural gas impact fees 



https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/counties-to-receive-millions-in-natural-gas-impact-
fees/article 220fe0ba-f4be-11ec-815b-abfcb6fe6338.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Valley gas prices decrease ahead of Independence Day weekend 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/valley-gas-prices-decrease-ahead-of-independence-day-
weekend/article 2bb84d18-6c8f-51df-8198-6b766d1111d5.html 
 
WJAC: Sheetz reduces pain at the pump, lowers some gas prices to as low as $3.49 a gallon 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/sheetz-reduces-pain-at-the-pump-lowers-gas-prices-to-349-399-a-gallon 
 
WTAJ: Sheetz lowers price of gasoline for Fourth of July weekend 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/sheetz-lowers-price-of-gasoline-for-fourth-of-july-
weekend/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Sheetz cuts prices on some fuels for July 4th holiday 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/sheetz-cuts-prices-on-some-fuels-for-july-4th-
holiday/article 96359dbc-f659-11ec-9bdd-afa83835f80a.html#tracking-source=home-top-story 
 
Pennlive: Gas prices fall amid recession, fear less demand and cost of oil 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/gas-prices-fall-amid-recession-fear-less-demand-and-cost-of-
oil.html 
 
Pennlive: Sheetz will lower its gas prices to $3.49 and $3.99 a gallon through July 4 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/06/sheetz-will-lower-its-gas-price-to-399-a-gallon-through-july-
4.html 
 
Pennlive: Sheetz gas discount available for Unleaded 88, E85: What are they and how to tell if your car 
can use those fuels 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/06/sheetz-gas-discount-available-for-unleaded88-e85-what-are-
they-and-how-to-tell-if-your-car-can-use-those-fuels.html 
 
Waste 
 
WICU-TV: International Recycling Group Bringing Country's Largest Plastic Recycling Plant to Erie: Giving 
You the Business 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/46773267/international-recycling-group-bringing-countrys-
largest-plastic-recycling-plant-to-erie-giving-you-the-business 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Let's clean up and protect western Pa.'s waterways 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/letters/2022/06/28/lawmakers-need-to-fund-cleanup-of-
western-pa-waterways-chesapeake-bay-foundation/65363285007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Leaders need to budget for clean waterways  
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-leaders-need-to-budget-for-clean-waterways/  
 



Clearfield Progress: Pine, Pike townships move forward with joint road funding application, stormwater 
pipe replacement and water runoff areas  
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/pine-pike-townships-move-forward-with-joint-road-funding-
application/article 5605e6e2-f3ee-11ec-b97c-f3ca302106db.html 
 
Daily Item: Dam project is ahead of schedule, Lake Augusta could be open by August 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dam-project-is-ahead-of-schedule-lake-augusta-could-be-open-by-
august/article 5213d34a-f62e-11ec-95aa-3b318d94541c.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Bower Dam repairs ahead of shcedule 
https://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 6d2034c0-d09f-53eb-8cdc-58c53b4d3940.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Debris issues cause fish problems at Williamsport Dam 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/06/debris-issues-cause-fish-problems-at-
williamsport-dam/ 
 
Daily News: Divers share details of old dam 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/divers-share-details-of-old-dam/article 87a55857-
5a0d-59fc-bcb5-3a700017ed45.html’ 
 
Reading Eagle: Master watershed steward program presented $10,000 Healing the Planet grant 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/06/28/master-watershed-steward-program-presented-10000-
healing-the-planet-grant/ 
 
York Daily Record: Lush meadow overtakes empty lake bed as massive prep under way for new Lake 
Williams dam 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/06/27/lake-williams-dam-excavation-under-way-york-
empty-lake-bed-turns-green/65362846007/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: 1 person burned in hot tar explosion at Lehigh County plant 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/lehigh-county/2022/06/1-person-burned-in-hot-tar-explosion-at-
north-whitehall-township-plant.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Victims, community deserve discovery in Fern Hollow Bridge collapse  
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-victims-community-deserve-discovery-in-fern-hollow-bridge-
collapse/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Southwestern Pa. set to receive billions in transportation infrastructure improvements 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/06/27/transportation-improvement-
program-pittsburgh-infrastructure-bridges-roads-southwestern-pennsylvania-
commission/stories/202206270088 
 
Post-Gazette: Bayer loses again as Supreme Court allows $87 million Roundup award  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/legal/2022/06/28/Bayer-loses-again-as-Supreme-Court-allows-
87-million-Roundup-award/stories/202206280033 
 



Post-Gazette: Expanded passenger train service coming to Western Pa. as PennDOT, Norfolk Southern 
reach deal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/06/27/penndot-norfolk-southern-reach-
deal-expand-train-service-pittsburgh-harrisburg-western-pennsylvania/stories/202206270059 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Birds can be our connection to the tropics 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/06/birds-can-be-our-connection-to-the-tropics/ 


